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Public Notices

Tenders

Works & Road Closures

Cannon Firing
Advice is given to the citizens of Warrnambool that the Warrnambool Garrison will 
be firing a cannon at 5.30pm, Monday 20 January 2025. The Garrison Safety 
Officer reserves the right to cancel or alter the time of firing. For enquiries contact 
Flagstaff Hill on phone 5559 4600.

24/25 Selby Road Missing Link Footpath Construction
Register No. 2024043

Submissions are invited for the construction of a new shared footpath and 
associated works east from 131 Raglan Parade running parallel with Raglan Parade 
Service Road.

Enquiries directed to Darron Pascoe on (03) 5559 4800.

Submissions close 2pm Friday February 14, 2025. 

Simpson St south of Verdon St Roundabout 
Works: Pedestrian crossing works.
Commencement Date: January 20, 2025.
Duration: Up to 4 weeks from commencement.
Impact: Minor delays expected, vehicles and pedestrians are advised to observe 
all signage.
Contact: Project Manager, Darron Pascoe (03) 5559 4800


